Nicholas Barnard

1287 Springwood Ln RM306b

Fairborn, OH 45324

PFlag Dayton

PO Box 3721

Dayton, OH 45401

Dear Mr. James Wilger and the PFlag Dayton Board,


Thank you so very very much for your support of The Normal Heart.  It was one of the most complex and moving plays I have ever directed.  On behalf of my designers, cast and crew I would like to sincerely thank you for all of your support, it made this production possible.


Theatre is the most collaborative of arts, and that includes those who sponsor the artists both fiscally and morally, the audience, and of course the cast and crew.  Thank you for providing my cast, designers, and crew with one of the tools to produce our art.  

Enclosed you will find a token of my appreciation of your support of The Normal Heart.  Your organization should be proud of the role you played in bringing this play to life.







Thank You,


Nicholas Barnard








Director and Producer








The Normal Heart

Jubilee Theatre Production
